

December 4, 2014

Steven V. King, Executive Director & Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: UW-143116

Dear Mr. King;

Washington Water Service Company requests that the suspension deadline from August 1, 2015 to October 1, 2015 be waived.

We have (WWSC) not completed all of our responses to the data requests. We anticipate being able to complete these requests in the next two weeks. But due to the time restraints of the holiday season it is unlikely everything can be wrapped up before the December 30, 2014 open meeting.

Please do not hesitate to call if you need any additional information. I can be reached toll free at (877) 408-4060 ext 1105.

Sincerely,

Charlene E. Pratt Accounting Manager